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The General Body meeting was held on 26.1.2015 to commemorate the 3rd anniversary of the 
Association and to elect new office bearers and Managing Committee members in the place of the 

retiring members whose 3 year term of office gets completed by January 2015. 
The meeting was well attended by Chennai based members. The course of action required to be 

taken to qualify for making application to TN Government to get Layout approval with the assured 
assistance and support of the original promoters was chalked out on the basis of unanimous 

recommendations of the participant members. Election of new office bearers and Committee 
members was also carried through to be effective as from 1.2.2015.  

See Office Bearers page for details of new office bearers and committee members 

 


